The Mini-Football Tournament Opening Ceremony

The opening of the second Danang Private Universities' Mini-Football on April 18th, in order to bring together private universities and colleges in Danang and to improve lecturers and staff health and interest in sports.



Representatives of teams from Danang private universities and colleges with the organizers

Two first matches of the tournament began in the first hot days of summer. The players' skills excited the spectators. The DTU teams were very confident and scored their first goal in the first few minutes. After that, they continued to play well and overwhelmed the Dong A University team 7-0. The team from Phuong Dong College beat the Duc Tri College team 7-4.



The match between DTU, in black shirts, and Dong A University

In this tournament, the six teams were divided into two groups to play for a place in the semifinals and finals. The tournament will end on April 24th. The teams will continue to play fairly and try their hardest to bring spectators some impressive games.

(Media Center)